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Comments: As both a climber and a service aide at a California State Park famous for its climbing, I urge you not

to go through with this proposal. 

 

The power it gives is too broad and unchecked, allowing park management to remove and prohibit anchors with

virtually no oversight. I have seen the negative impacts of anti-climbing administrations at Castle Rock State

Park, and the positive impact of administrations that work hand-in-hand with climbers to address and maintain

anchors and bolts. 

 


